
REOPENING

Blue Ribbon
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 Contact us at:
will.mackey@etowahchamber.org with
your updated hours of operation.

Complete the official Re-Start Etowah
safety pledge located on The Chamber's
Re-Start Etowah page and display it in
the window of your business.

Request curbside pick-up or drop-off
of your business' blue ribbon.

Post pictures of your blue ribbon and
tag Etowah Chamber while using:
#ReStartEtowah #BlueRibbonReopening


